
 
 

JAMES M. QUIMBY, SR., SCHOLARSHIP FUND 
Made possible by Kathy Quimby and Greg Johnson / Cambridge, VT 

 
The James M. Quimby, Sr., Scholarship Fund is intended to give financial aid to an emerging artist who 
would otherwise not be able to attend a painting workshop at Bryan Memorial Gallery in 2022. 
 
For the Gallery’s upcoming workshops, there is one full tuition scholarship available from the James M. 
Quimby, Sr., Scholarship Fund available for each workshop.    Applications will be accepted up to two weeks 
before the workshop.   Applicants will be notified ten days before the workshop.   
 
I am applying for  
 
_____April 9 & 16  Painting with Gary Eckhart 
_____April 23 - 24  Rosalie Sidoti, Painting Atmospheric Landscapes 
_____June 13 – 14  Douglas David, Clouds and Skies in Landscapes en Plein Air  
 
 
Name_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
City/ST/Zip_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone__________________________________________eMail__________________________________ 
 
 
Please tell us why you want to attend this workshop? 
 
 
 
 
Briefly describe your experience in the visual arts:  
 
 
 
 
 
If you receive this scholarship, do you agree to be named in print as a recipient of the scholarship?________ 
 
If you receive this scholarship, do you agree to attend the entire workshop?___________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please email this form to info@bryangallery.org or  
Mail this form to Bryan Memorial Gallery / Scholarship Funds  

PO Box 340 / Jeffersonville, VT 05464 / 802-644-5100 / www.bryangallery.org 


